GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB

326 GREEN OAKS DRIVE, COLUMBUS, MISSISSIPPI
662-328-3879

NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER, 2012

Hope everyone is able to get out and play golf with this beautiful weather we are
having the temperature has been perfect, the course is looking great.

We have 3 new Members that have joined the GREEN OAKS family in the last month.
They are Martin and Sue Rice, Ken and Jimmie Nell Cook, and Mike Pickard. When
you see these new Members please welcome them to GREEN QAKS.

GREEN OAKS is still the home of the Hole in One, Jimmie Nell Cook has been a
Member for less than a month and made one on number 13. No! she has not joined the
Hole in One, just a reminder that if you want to join please let the Pro Shop know.

Wayne and his crew have put fertilizer and pot ash out this month and is going to deep
slice the greens again soon.

The Club has lost close to 3000 range balls in the last 3 weeks. The workers have gone
into the ditch and woods and gathered every ball they could find. If you see anyone
playing with range balls please let them know this is not a proper procedure and then let
the Pro Shop know who it was.

Several Members have reported that they have lost clubs, these are Callaway and
Titleist, on the course if you have found anything and forgot to turn it in, PLEASE DO
SO NOW. We also have a lost and found box in the Pro Shop if you have lost anything
please check it out, some items have been here over 6 months. We will be getting rid of
these soon.

There is going to be a Family Fun Day Scramble on September 2, 2012 starting at
10:00AM with food served after first nine. Price will be $5.00 for Member and their
family. Non-Members will be green fees plus $5.00. The first nine will be played as a
normal nine holes. The back nine will be played as Par 3's. The key word for this
Tournament is Fun!!!!

There are only 2 scheduled tournaments left for 2012, the 3 Person Scramble for
September 22-23 and the One Person Scramble scheduled for October 20-21.

The Tournament Committee is Raffling off a set of TITLEIST AP 1 IRONS ON
OCTOBER 20, 2012 after Saturday play of the One Person Scramble.

GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB is on the Social Network Facebook, Twitter, and the
Internet follow us!

Our Tee Signs should be in and installed by the first week of October. Please visit and
do business with the Sponsors that have made this possible.

Those who read this NEWSLETTER please let other Members that do not read it know
what is in it. I have been told “I just pay my bill, I don't read it!

Web: www.greenoaksgolf.com
Facebook: Green Qaks Golf Club

Twitter: @greenoaksgolf



